
Dear Parents/ Carers,
Welcome to our weekly blog. Please do not 
hesitate to contact me if you have any ideas of 
how to make our school even better or would like 
to offer to help in school in some way. Don’t 
forget to keep up to date with dates on our school 
website calendar as it is updated regularly.
Kind regards, 
Belinda Athey - Headteacher.

Headteacher’s 
Blog 

 Friday 29th November 2019.

Alnwick Gardens Willow Lantern  
Parade
Thank you to everyone who made it to the 
Lantern Parade on a very wet Saturday 
night. I am sure you’ll all agree that 
despite the weather it was a magical 
event.

Thank you.
Thank you for all your 
wonderful donations 
to the PTA Christmas 
Shop. Please see letter 
for further details.

Well done to our two Year 6 
STEM teams.
Our children continue to amaze 
us in their unique talents. Two 
teams  from Y6 went to the North 
East STEM ( Science Technology 
Engineering and Maths) Rotary 
Competition in Sunderland this 
week and competed against 
schools from across the North 
East. Not only did the children 
have a fantastic time but they 
were awarded 1st and 2nd place 
overall. We will be presented 
with a special trophy very soon! 
Pictured are some of the children 
with the Mayor of Sunderland.

Reminder- 
Singing at the Church Fair 
Saturday 30th November. Please 
join us.

Fundraising for school 
please don’t forget! .

Reminder- 
Bag Packing  at 
Morrisons
Saturday 14th December

Class 1 trip
The children learnt lots 
about the role of fire 
fighters and the importance 
of fire safety- Thank you 
Alnwick Fire Station Staff - 
amazing as ever!  The trip 
was completed by a trip to 
Pets at Home to stock up o 
food for our guinea pigs 
and to Sainsburys. Thank 
you so much to all the 
parents who help out at 
trips. It is greatly 
appreciated.


